
 
COUNTY OF ST. PAUL 
5015 – 49 Avenue, St. Paul, AB 
 

 

Request for Decision         

Council Meeting: April 9, 2019 

8.19 - Request to Name Road – Worobec Road    

          

Request 

We have received a request from Lee Worobec to name TWP Road 590 off  

Secondary Highway 881 Worobec Road, as four generations of their family have  

called land in that area home.   

Section 1.3 of Policy ADM-99, Named Roads and Landmarks states that All range 

and Township roads will remain numbered but Council may permit alternate 

signage to be displayed for symbolic purposes. 

Section 1.4 states that roads may be named if the name reflects a historical or 

geographical connection to the neighborhood.  

 

 

Alternatives 

 

 

Recommendation 

Administration is recommending approving the request to name TWP Road 590 off 

Secondary Highway 881 as Worobec Road, as it conforms to Policy ADM 99. 

 

 

 

Submitted by: Phyllis Corbiere, Executive Assistant  


